Rucker Boulevard Elementary Beta Club
209 Regency Drive

Enterprise, Alabama 36330

(334) 347-3535


Monday, January 14, 2013

Dear Parents:
We are excited about all the opportunities we have planned for your child this year on the Beta Club. Many of these activities will further their learning, as well as, allow them some new experiences to participate in.

However, as we all know, it takes money to participate in all those enriching activities. We have several fund raisers planned and are very hopeful that both you and your child will be willing to help us raise the needed funds. The purpose of these fund raisers is to help cover the expenses of the convention.
Winn Dixie has agreed to let the Beta Club bag groceries Saturday, January 19, 2013 from 10:00a.m. - 6:00p.m.We need three students per hour (10-2) and four students per hour (3-6) to sign up to help. One Beta Club Sponsor will be there too, but we also need one parent per hour as well to help supervise.
Please indicate below if you and/or your child will be participating. After we get the letters back, you will receive a schedule letting you know what time to be at Winn Dixie. This is a first come first serve basis. Please return all letters to Mrs. Burrows no later than Wednesday, January 16 2013.
Just a friendly reminder, A non-refundable pre-registration fee of $25.00 is due January 31, 3013
If you have any questions, please contact sburrows@enterpriseschools.net or 706-728-7563 (cell)

Yes, my child ____________________ will participate.

Yes, I will participate.

No, my child ___________________ will not participate.

No, I will not participate

Beta Club Sponsors

